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January 17, 2025 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSIONS  

Authorization and Evaluation Division  

7435 Oakland Mills Road  

Columbia, MD 21046  

  

Subject:  Change in ID 

Applicant: Stryker Medical 

FCC ID: Z7AB7000   

  

Dear Sir/Madam:  

  

To Whom it May Concern: 

We would like to request a change in ID specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC Rules for FCC ID: 

VPYLBEE5XV2EA, the original grant was issued on 08/19/2023, 

Please note the new FCC ID will be Z7AB7000. 

This equipment is identical to the original equipment. The original test results continue to be representative and 

applicable to the equipment bearing the change in identification. 

For your reference, I have attached the following: 

- Photos of the ID label for the modular radio 

- Change in Identification Authorization letter for FCC ID: VPYLBEE5XV2EA. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the undersigned.  

  

Sincerely,  

  

  

Dita Paul 

Director, Digital Health RAQAC 

Stryker Medical 


